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Hummel, Robert

From: Hummel, Robert
Sent: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 12:50 PM
To: 'Stephen Pinkerton'; 'Thayer Donham'; 'Karl Haglund'; 'Edmund Starzec'; 'Lowrie, Matt'; 

'Rui Guo'
Subject: FW: Building Code - Group 1 & 2A
Attachments: AAB.pdf

Board members,  
Ara confirms that their numbers are accurate. Just a correction, my questions should have been asking about the 
Architectural Access Board, not building code.   
 
The building department will check his numbers again at the building permit stage.  
 
Thanks, 
Robert Hummel 
 
Robert Hummel | Senior Planner 
Town of Belmont | Planning Division 
19 Moore Street, 2nd Floor | 617-993-2666 

 
  
 

From: Yogurtian, Ara <ayogurtian@belmont-ma.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 12:33 PM 
To: Hummel, Robert <rhummel@belmont-ma.gov>; Clancy, Glenn <gclancy@belmont-ma.gov> 
Subject: RE: Building Code - Group 1 & 2A 
 
The language is taken from section 9 of 521CMR. I will bring you a hard  copy of this section. The % numbers are 
accurate. 
 
ARA YOGURTIAN 
TOWN OF BELMONT 
OFFICE OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
617-993-2650 
ayogurtian@belmont-ma.gov 
 

From: Hummel, Robert <rhummel@belmont-ma.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 08, 2021 11:45 AM 
To: Clancy, Glenn <gclancy@belmont-ma.gov> 
Cc: Yogurtian, Ara <ayogurtian@belmont-ma.gov> 
Subject: Building Code - Group 1 & 2A 
 
Glenn, 
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At last night’s Planning Board meeting, Jack Dawley presented the following slide about the proposed dwelling’s 
accessible component. The board asked me to check with you to confirm that this is correct under the state’s building 
code.  
 
Thanks, 
Robert Hummel 
 
Robert Hummel | Senior Planner 
Town of Belmont | Planning Division 
19 Moore Street, 2nd Floor | 617-993-2666 

 
  
 


